
Phillip L. Crowell 
Chief  of  Police 
 
Jason D. Moen 
Deputy Chief 
 
Rita P. Beaudry 
Executive Asst. 

 

Lieutenant Timothy Cougle 
207.333.6650 X2066 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
 

2-18-2015 
AUBURN POLICE INVESTIGATING FALL at AUBURN MALL 

 
 
Auburn Police are currently investigating a fall that took place at the Auburn Mall today. Auburn 
Police and Auburn Fire Departments were called to the Auburn Mall at 1:31 pm for a worker 
who had fallen through a sky light located on the roof above the Center Court.  
 
The victim, 43 y/o George Beam is an employee of Atlantic Comfort Systems. He was repairing 
an HVAC unit located on the roof of the mall when the accident took place.  
 
Mr. Beam sustained serious head injuries and was transported by the Auburn Fire Department to 
Central Maine Medical Center.  
 
The Occupational Safety & Health Administration (OSHA) was called but did not respond to 
the scene. The cause of the fall is currently under investigation.  
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